
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

TO: KEI FRESH MEAT MARKET CUSTOMERS 

FROM: NTINGA O.R. TAMBO DEVELOPMENT AGENCY SOC LTD 

SUBJECT: THE KEI FRESH MEAT MARKET HAS TEMPORARILY CLOSED DOWN. 

We regret to inform you that Kei Fresh Meat Market is temporarily closed due to a 

robbery incident on Saturday, October 28, 2023. We apologize for any inconvenience 

this may cause. We want to ensure the safety of our valued customers. Therefore, we 

would like to inform them that they can purchase fresh meat from Umzikantu Red Meat 

Abattoir for the time being. The Abattoir is situated at No 1. Nyameni Road, Zimbane 

Location. We will keep you updated on when Kei Fresh Meat Market will be able to 

reopen. Thank you for your understanding.  

It's worth noting that Kei Fresh Meat Market is well-known for offering the freshest and 

most affordable meat in town.  

The market is located at Vulindlela Heights, No. 32 Errol Spring Street, behind B.T. 

Ngebs Mall. If you have any questions, please contact us at 047 495 0534. 

Issued by the CEO's office: Ntinga OR Tambo Development Agency SOC Ltd via 

Communications Office: mzolisin@ntinga.org.za or 047 495 0715 / 072 182 4650. 
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